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Jacob Qualls

From: Victor Islas <vislas@midstarfire.org>

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 3:57 PM

To: Jacob Qualls

Cc: Ryan Field; pigdreamsstar@gmail.com

Subject: FD Comment: Dickey's BBQ Beer, Wine & Liquor License 

Jacob,  

 

I have meet with the owner of Dickey’s BBQ Star located at 10580 W. State St., Suite 101 (Emanuel Benne&). Mr. 

Benne& stated he was the new owner of the restaurant and is taking the steps to obtain a Liquor License to operate with 

the city limits of Star.  Please note my comments below:  

 

The Fire District has record of compliance for the following:   

 Commercial Hood System – Semiannual service is scheduled for November 27, 2023 

 Commercial Sprinkler System – Annual Service is due. Building Owner No:fied.  

 Commercial Fire Alarm System – Annual Service is due. Building Owner No:fied.  

 

Based on the last report received from the Fire alarm and sprinkler system company the building had no deficiencies 

noted.  It is my recommenda:on that the license be issued.  The annual fire inspec:on is due before April 28, 2024.  

 

If you have any ques:ons, please let me know.  

 

DC Islas  

 

 

 

Victor Islas 

Deputy Chief | Middleton Star Fire Districts 

A: 11665 W. State St., Suite B, Star, ID 83669 

P: (208) 286-7772   M: (208) 860-1078 

E: vislas@midstarfire.org   W: www.midstarfire.org 

  

 

 

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 

addressed. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named 

addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have 
received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that 

disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 

 

PUBLIC RECORD NOTICE: All communications transmitted within the Middleton Rural Fire District and Star Fire Protection 

District (midstarfire.org) E-mail system may be a public record and may be subject to disclosure under the Idaho Public Records Act 

(Idaho Code 9-337 et seq.) and as such may be copied and reproduced by members of the public. 

 

** New Email Address ** Please update contact to vislas@midstarfire.org 
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